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With the new year comes a new newsletter! 
Greetings to you all! We hope that youôve had a wonderful holiday season and are 

ready for what the new year has in store.  

Weôre changing a few things here in the office and weôre starting with our newsletters. 

Instead of receiving an FCS and an Ag newsletter, you will now receive this combined 

newsletter, which will also include information about 4-H, CYFAR (a children, youth, 

and family program), SNAP-Ed (Supplemental  Nutrition Assistance Program), and 

Grow Appalachia.  

 

Across the Agentsô Desk 

In this section weôll address questions that have been brought to our attention. If you 

ever have a question, just ask! 

Q: What exactly is Cooperative Extension? 

A: Cooperative Extension is the link (extension, if you will) of the land grant uni-

versities, University of Kentucky and Kentucky State University. We are here to provide 

our community with the research based information and to help people improve their 

lives through an educational process focusing on their issues and needs.  

Q: If I receive senior commodities,  what paperwork do I need to bring in to recer-

tify?  

A: Please bring in your proof of income by February 14th. If you did not receive 

your proof of income in December 
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Grow Appalachia Program continues for third year  
 

Wolfe County Extension has been awarded, for the third year, a Grow Appalachia 
grant for the 2017 growing season. The grant will support up to 20 families or indi-
viduals eager to learn gardening or expand their knowledge in gardening, food 
preservation, seed saving, with an emphasis on organic practices. The program 
also helps create a support network of local growers to mentor others in the com-
munity. This funding will support the establishment of home, community and market gardens to provide high-quality, organically-grown 
local food for residents in Wolfe County. In 2015, Wolfe Co. Grow Appalachia worked with 10 families and grew over 2080 pounds of food. 
In 2016 we worked with 15 families and grew about 5,000 pounds of food. This year we will work with 20 families and hope to grow, pre-
serve, and eat exponentially more healthy and delicious food. 
  
To qualify as a participant, gardeners are required to provide an adequate, accessible area for a garden, tend the garden with regular 
weeding, watering and appropriate fertilizing; attend 6 required educational training meetings offered at the Extension office; keep up-to-
date records on the progress of his or her garden including how much food was produced and how it was used.  
 

If you are interested in learning more about the program, contact Laura Gregory (Grow Appalachia Coordinator) or Heather Graham (Ag. 

And Natural Resource Agent) at the Wolfe County Extension office. 606-668-3712 or at  wolfecogrowappalchia@gmail.com 
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Make meals & memories together. Itõs a lesson theyõll use for life. 

Do you want to enjoy more dinners with your family? Join us for the Healthy 
Choice for Every Body series, where youôll learn to make meals and memories 
together. It takes a little work to bring everyone together for meals. But itôs worth 
it and the whole family eats better. Youôll also teach your children a lesson theyôll 
use for life. Class will meet on Saturday, January 14th, 2017 at 1:00pm. There is 
no charge to participate. 
 

Contact Stacy Trent at the Wolfe County Extension Office (606-668-3712) to 
sign-up. 
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